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To Whom It May Concern: 
I would like to announce my support and request to name the Arkansas City Bridge in honor of Sgt. Tyler 
Juden of Arkansas City who was KIA. I graduated from high school with Tyler. In our first year of college 
at Cowley County Community College, we were in the fitness facility running when he told me he was 
interested in the Army. I was already scheduled to head to basic training and he was asking me my 
opinions. Tyler could have had a full-ride scholarship to any university on academics or with sports, but 
his passion was serving others; especially his country.  
Tyler was a great man, person, friend and soldier. I stand in support and honor of Tyler and request you 
honor his memory, sacrifice, service and family in naming the "Sgt. Tyler Juden Memorial Bridge" in 
Arkansas City 
 
--  
Brice Harader-Pate, APRN-CNP 
brice.haraderpate@gmail.com 
918-346-2462 
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